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CCATCH – Coastal Change Yarmouth
Legacy Event 13 March 2014
Presentation of the project legacy 

	


Adaptation Plan and Historical Flood Marker
Coastal Change Yarmouth’s final community pop-up event took place at the Harbour Commissioner’s Office on 13 March 2014 from 11 am until 2 pm.
The aim of the day was to share Coastal Change Yarmouth’s vision and Adaptation Plan and unveil a historical flood marker on the town wall showing where flooding has occurred in Yarmouth in the past, as well as the current flood risk to the town. 
The Mayor of Yarmouth officially launched the flood marker in the presence of the press, members of the local community and children of Yarmouth Primary School who had taken part in the ‘All about flooding’ project in the summer of 2012. He referred to the flooding of February 2014 and said that the community of Yarmouth was more aware than ever of the flood risks. He thanked Coastal Change Yarmouth for embracing community views and raising awareness of the flood risks and property level flood protection measures.
Summary of project achievements

Karen McHugh, Solent Forum Manager, provided an overview of what had been achieved since the start of the project and March 2014. She highlighted work with the Local Engagement Group, Yarmouth Coastal Defence Working Group, Yarmouth Primary School (proud winners of a CC2150 Best Practice Award), and the project outputs including a flood visualisation video showing 3 water level scenarios which was launched at a community event in June 2013 and the Art Squeeze project. Karen invited the community to comment on Coastal Change Yarmouth’s Adaptation Plan, which was displayed on large boards and available as a leaflet.

Attendance

The event was attended by 20 primary school children and their teachers, 6 members of the Local Engagement Group and 22 other community members.  It was held between 11am and 2pm.  No changes were made to the proposed Adaptation Plan.
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